HEADQUARTERS, 158TH ENGINEER (C) BATTALION Camp Maxey, Texas

12 June 1943

Bryant Service Club Bryant College Providence, Rhode Island

Dear Club Members,

Thank you very much for your thoughtful gift; you can can rest assured that I appreciate it wholeheartedly and from the bottom of my heart too.

As one of the founders of the Service Club, I predicted the success of its good deeds which many service men are benefiting throughout the land. While I was attending the Institution, the Club was progressing rapidly and was under competent management.

In closing, may I express my gratitude for the gift once more, and may the Bryant Service Club keep up its good work.

Respectfully,

John S. Renza